
KELLY CLUB AITKEN NEWSLETTER TERM 4 
 

 

OSHC number- 0467 772 667  Email- aitken@kellycluboshc.com.au 

 

Hello everyone and welcome back to Term 4! We hope that everyone had a nice and relaxing break 

over the school holidays.  

 

At Kelly Club during the school holidays, the children got up to many fun activities and themes.  

The children joined in many arts and crafts on Pirate, Monster and Dinosaur themed days, but our 

highlights these holidays were our excursions and incursions. These holidays we visited Sea Life 

aquarium and Inflatable World. The children had an awesome time visiting these new places, as we 

had not yet been there on any of our previous excursions. We were also visited by a Kelly Sports 

coach to teach the children some football skills on our AFL day and had a GINORMOUS space dome 

put into our room that showed the children all things related to space. The children were amazed 

when they first walked into our room!  

 

This term, some of our themes will include Spring, Halloween, 

Christmas, Grade 5,6 and 7’s time to pick and Diwali. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important 

Notices-  
 

 We ask families to please 

inform us on- 0467 772 667 if 

your child/ren are absent from 

school or have been picked up.  

 

Another Reminder, please do 

not send your child/ren to the 

program with any egg or nut 

products. This includes Nutella, 

peanut bars or butter and any 

form of egg. As we have 

children with severe allergies. 

 

Lastly, this term hats must be 

worn when playing outside. 

Please ensure your child/ren 

have spare hats in their bags or 

kept at the program. 

 


